
 

 

IAYSP-Liberia and CARP-Liberia host 2 one-day Divine Principle workshops 
 
Pamela Moore 
March 22, 2017 
 

 
 
The International Association of Youth and Students for Peace (IAYSP) Liberia together with CARP 
Liberia hosted one-day DP workshop at the Duport Road Church on March 18, 2017. 
 
We had 17 leaders from all the 17 district within Montserrado, and this workshop was a chance for them 
to enhance their understanding and prepare themselves teach the Divine Principle on campuses and youth 
groups as part of their Heavenly Tribal Messiah activities. 
 
At the end of workshop all the participants pledge with a strong determination to work harder to inspire 
more young people to attend the matching and blessing program this year. 
 

 



 

 

 
On March 22, 2017, IAYSP together with CARP hosted another one-day Divine Principle workshop with 
18 participants. After the workshop the Participants agree to attend the 7-day workshop to be hosted soon 
for matching candidates. 
 

 
 
Members of IAYSP Liberia had first peace cleaning campaign within the different locals of our 
communities and the church edifice. the purpose of the cleaning was to sensitize communities’ dwellers 
about the importance of peace and also experience living for the sake of others. We asked the youth to 
forgive their enemies and always show true love, and be a helping hand to those that are in need. 
 
 


